Principal’s Message
Welcome Back Falcons
Dear Frontenac Families,

We’'re excited to welcome our returning “Falcons” as well as our new class of grade 9
students to another academic year. It's my pleasure to extend this welcome to staff, parents,
other caregivers, and our wonderful students. As we prepare for the excitement of our new
school year, I'm pleased to share a few thoughts with you.

We are looking forward to welcoming our incoming grade 9 class through this week’s
orientation on Wednesday, August 30th from 8:30am-1pm. We look forward to seeing senior
students lead our incoming students through the school cheer, tours of the school, and some
other fun activities.

To access your up to date student schedule, log in to your Minds Online account and click on
‘Aspen’ in the banner. Once there, you will be able to view your schedule with room numbers
and teacher names. Please note that the appearance of classes in Aspen may look different
than your printed schedule, as classes are sorted by class number. To view by semester,
click ‘term’ in the header. Guidance counsellors will be available next week at the school to
support students with timetable issues.

The first day of school is Tuesday, September 5th. In the meantime, please reach out if you
have any questions. As always, families can find additional information related to Frontenac,
daily announcements, and contact information for staff through our website.

Our vice-principals support student learning and are responsible for the following:

Ms. Sara Hamilton (hamiltons@limestone.on.ca) Grades 9 and 11 (613 389-2130 Ext 333)
Ms. Sheri Jones (jonessh@limestone.on.ca) Grades 10, 12 and School to Community (613
389-2130 Ext 329).

We are looking forward to another outstanding school year at Frontenac Secondary School,
and can’t wait to walk the halls and experience the “falcon spirit” throughout the building. We
are excited to see our students pursue another year of academic, extracurricular and
community engagement.

Here’s to a wonderful year ahead!
Sincerely,
Mr. J. Bonham-Carter

Principal
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